VAC Report
Annual Parish Meeting, Jan. 24 2021

In 2021, the VAC made progress on long-term goals, continued to ensure that our spaces were used to serve God and our neighbor, and made plans for regathering in our beloved church after COVID-19.
· We made progress toward the goal of increasing non-pledge income by continuing our leases with Child Inc. and the Center for Health Empowerment.
· We worked with Welcome Table to increase their space usage to help meet the needs of our neighbors during the pandemic.
· We completed our work on the columbarium and passed the project to the VFC.
· We created our Safe Spaces document, which specifies our plans for regathering when the threat of COVID-19 is sufficiently reduced, and received approval from the Diocese of Texas.
[bookmark: _GoBack]We would like to thank everyone who cared for our buildings and grounds this year, including our parish administrator Aimee for holding everything together, our office assistant Diana for going above and beyond the call of duty, the members of the VAC for their diligence, Greg Mast for his work on our community garden, Will Clark, the Clark family, and all our faithful Brushbusters for the hard work they put into maintaining our grounds, Arleen Polite for her loving care of our roses, and everyone who dropped by to clean up or make repairs to our church home.
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